
Friday	01.08.2021

Happy	Friday!	It’s	been	a	fantastic	first	week	here	at	Terramor.
This	morning	we	worked	on	reading	and	took	a	walk	through	Pride
Village.	We	saw	how	different	it’s	looking	through	the	winter.	The
students	decided	that	it	definitely	needed	some	revamping	and

winterizing.	They	worked	together	phenomenally,	and	built	up	some
of	the	structures.

This	afternoon,	we	did	some	yoga	during	quiet	time,	and	then
explored	a	few	areas	in	the	woods.

A	large	part	of	the	group	has	been	working	on	a	song	that	they’ve
written	on	their	own,	and	now	they	are	working	on	a	choreographed

dance	to	go	along	with	it!	They’ve	been	practicing	quite	a	bit!
We	also	celebrated	Henry’s	6h	birthday	today.	The	children	enjoyed

cupcakes	after	lunch	to	celebrate!
Have	a	great	weekend!






